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Dear Lady Bankes families,

It is been such a busy half term. We have had so many opportunities taking place to enrich the children's learning
as varied as Reception trips on the train to Uxbridge to a whole school playground prom concert. We have had
excellent class assemblies, training for the children in first aid in Years 5 and 6 and scooter training in Year 2 to
name but a few. Even today we have a workshop from the Royal Opera House for Year 3 and the whole school
enjoyed a playground prom concert from Graffiti Classics. This is all in addition to the excellent teaching and
learning that takes place here every day. Thank you to the Reception parents who joined us for our phonics live
lessons this week- we are sure that you will have found the session very informative and helpful.

Thank you to FOLBA for all their hard work again this term. You may have noticed that we now have a fantastic
outdoor gym that the children will enjoy using after Easter from the money that FOLBA have raised. The children
were desperate to have a go on it as soon as it started being installed! We had a great Easter Fair in the

sunshine on Wednesday after the wonderful Playground Prom and the children thoroughly enjoyed the bouncy
castles and Easter activities and treats that will help us to raise valuable funds for the children. Thank you to all the
parents who give up their time to help on FOLBA- we are so grateful.

Please could | remind families about children wearing the correct school uniform. Children should not be wearing
trainers- only for PE lessons. All children in Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 should be wearing a shirt and school tie every day.
Please make sure that all items of clothing have names on them as we find that most items in 'Lost Property' do not
have any names on them. Thank you for your cooperation.

We send all our love and congratulations to Miss Hawkins who will be getting married in the holiday. We all wish
her and her husband-to-be every happiness in their life together. Mrs Lock has welcomed 'Henry' to her family and
we enjoyed meeting him yesterday.

Today we say goodbye to Mr Richards our school assistant caretaker. Mr Richards has been fantastic at looking
after our school. We wish him all the very best for his move to Suffolk and the future.

We regularly have articles written about the school on Ruislip Residents Association website so do have a look in
the education section. The latest is about the first aid training that Year 5 and 6 had from Naomi for SCS Railways
and there will be one coming soon that celebrates Mrs Harris-Powell and 2ED's entry to the Ruislip Central
Horticultural Society's Spring Show where their entry came second. You can also follow the school on X which is
regularly updated with all the things happening at school.

For our families who celebrated Eid this week we hope that you had wonderful family celebrations. We hope that
you all have a restful Easter break and we look forward to seeing the children safely back to school on Tuesday
22nd April at 8.30am.

Mrs Needs



http://www.ladybankes.school/
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||| Diory Dates 2025 =

Monday 7* April - Monday 21* April
Easter Holidays

Tuesday 22" April
Term Begins at 8.30am

Thursday 24" April
Year 4 Trip to Pizza Express Ruislip (1 class)

Monday 28" April
Tempest Photography in School Year 1, 2, 3 & 4

Tuesday 29" April
Tempest Photography in School Year 5 & 6

Wednesday 30" April
2FM Class Assembly @ 2.00am
NCMP Height & Weight Checks Reception &
Year 6

Thursday 1* May

Life Base in School

Friday 2" May

Life Base in School

Parking

Can we remind parents that they
should NOT be using the staff car
park or the Eye Nursery driveway
when picking up and dropping off
their children from school, two
teachers cars were found to be
damaged this week in the car park.
Also not to park over the local
residents driveways.

Well done to both Hayder
(5JN) and Anam (1CL) who
both completed a 2K charity
run and raised over £600 for
those less fortunate!

FOLBA Easter Fair

The FOLBA Easter fair was a huge success on Wednesday 2™ April 2025. All the children
had lots of fun on the bouncy castles and all the stalls. They have raised over £1000!




NHS)|

Whittingten Health

MM Trust

How to find an NHS dentist

You can find an NH5 dentist that is convenient for
you, near your home or school, and phone them to
see if there are any NHS appointments available at
the moment.

Dental surgeries will not always have the capacity to
take on new NHS patients and you may have to join a
waiting list.

Once you find a dental surgery, you may have to fill in
a registration form. However, that does not mean
you have guaranteed access to an MHS dental
appointment in the future.

Scan the QR Code to find a
dentist close to you or search
find an NHS dentist:

[INHS|

Whittington Health

MBS Tt

Oral Health Promotion Website
Top tips for healthy teeth:

« Brush twice a day; last
thing at night is most
important.

« Use a smear of
toothpaste for under 3
years & a pea size for
aver 3 years.

« Use toothpaste
containing 1,350 - 1,500
parts per million
fluoride for maximum
protection.

« Spit your toothpaste
out after brushing, but
do not rinse.

«+ Reduce sugar in

your diet and keep
to mealtimes only.

« Wisit your dentist for

regular check-ups.

For more
information please
scan the QR code:

Sunflowers

competition and thank you for supporting this

For all children who have purchased sunflower seeds,
you should have received them now and planted

them. Please look out for updates about the




, e oy &

Firstly, a big thank you to every child who completed a home Science learning project. We've
@been blown away with how great they have been and the scientific knowledge and expertise

they have shown when presenting them.

The winners for the projects are:
7 RLH - Aaliyah and Dylan
ROR - Leo and Amelia
RDP - Chloe B and Brodie
1DA - Georgia and Sadie
1CL - Hayley and George
TAM - Wynn and Rosaline
2ED - Amelie and Olivia
2FM - Nicholas and Raphael
2KB - Alfie and Tia
3 - Teisha and Everly, Amisha and Olivia
4 - Ella B, Otis and Harry G
5 - Oscar, Ava, Keerthana and Tyler M
6 - Rafael and Jack W

M\

All the children loved their Bubble Bonanza workshops and we were really impressed with their

behaviour during these sessions, showing the scientist how amazing our Lady Bankes children are!
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This week, some of our School Council had a wonderful second visit to Café Connect, where
they spent time with elderly members of our community. The children enjoyed chatting with
them about their experiences as children and what school was like in the past. They also took
part in some fun seated exercises together, bringing lots of smiles and laughter to the room! It
was a fantastic opportunity to learn, share stories, and build connections across generations.

The children had such a great time that they can’t wait to return for another visit soon!




Attendance and Lates March 2025

| want to start this attendance newsletter by thanking those of you who bring your child to school every
day. Your support for their education is invaluable and the benefits they gain from being at school every
day cannot be underestimated. Our current school percentage is 94.6%.

Please remember, the government required percentage is 95% therefore please keep working on your
child’s attendance in the summer term. If your child’s attendance is below 95% then they are falling
behind on the requirement from the government on school attendance which will have a significant
impact on their learning in school. Please be aware that any child with attendance under 90% is
considered as a persistent absentee and school will be working with you to monitor their attendance in
the next half term and putting steps in line with our persistent absentee procedures from the school
attendance policy. Missing days from school will result in your child falling behind in their learning as
lessons build on what children already know and missing one day will make tomorrow’s lesson more
difficult. One day could be as many as 6 missed lessons, as well as time spent with friends and doing
extracurricular activities. You can support your child’s physical, social and mental wellbeing by ensuring
they are in school every day. Absences can also have a negative impact on your child’s behaviour in
school.

Attending school every day can help your child to achieve their aspirations, and the aspirations you
have for them. Please support the school in improving your child’s school

Nttp p
Qllﬁ@HE&%@W[B@ attendance after the Easter holidays.
Euery gweh?afyrgy Thank you for your continued support!
At Best Attendance - KS1 (Year 1 & Year 2) - 2KB Miss Barr's class
g Least Lates - KS1 (Year 1 & Year 2) - 2FM Miss Fraser & Mrs McCarthy's class

Best Attendance - KS2 (Years 3 to 6) - 4MB Mr Bonnefoy’s class
Least Lates - KS2 (Years 3 to 6) - 4AMB Mr Bonnefoy’s class

Year group % to date Number of lates to date this
month
Nursery EYFS 88% 31
Reception EYFS 92% 43
Year 1 KST Q4% 64
Year 2 KST 25% 38
Year 3 KS2 95% 72
Year 4 KS2 Q4% 52
Year 5 KS2 95% 68
Year 6 KS2 95% 52
Our current whole school attendance %8 g
is 94.6%. "’ g
Mrs Sue Smith, Attendance Officer Attend Today
Achieve Tomorrow




Family Days Out - Easter

At Lady Bankes, we love to plan trips to enhance learning experiences for the children. We are
always looking for exciting ways to engage the children and see their interests grow, both in
and out of the classroom.

Listed below are a selection of places and activities you can visit for either a small cost or for
free during Easter.

Eating Out
IKEA

Enjoy an affordable family meal at IKEA with their Kids Eat for 95p offer. Bring your little ones
to the Swedish Restaurant, where kids” meals start at just 95p, including pasta with tomato sauce,
a soft drink, and a piece of fruit. It's the perfect way to enjoy a budget-friendly meall

Bella ltalia

At Bella Italia, kids can eat for free all day on Thursdays, or for just £1 until 6 pm from Sunday
to Wednesday.

Morrisons

Kids can eat free at Morrisons. You can enjoy a free children’s meal when you purchase any
adult meal at £5 or more. Children get one free meal, including fruit and a drink.

Prezzo

Treat the family to a delicious meal this Easter, and the best part is, Kids Eat Free! Available from
31st March to 27th April 2025, Prezzo is offering a fantastic Easter deal where children up to
12 years old can enjoy a free three-course meal (starter, main, and dessert) with the purchase of
any adult main course.

Burger King

From 7th to 20th April 2025, Burger King is offering a FREE King Jr.® Meal with the purchase of
a qualifying adult meal through the Burger King app. Simply order any valid adult burger meal
at a participating restaurant to claim a free King Jr. Meal for your child.

Lizzi
Children eat free this spring at Zizzil From éth April to 27th April 2025, enjoy a free Bambini

meal with every adult main course purchased. Please note: the offer is not valid on Saturdays.

Pizza Express

Pizza Express is offering a fantastic Kids Eat Free deal this Easter, making it the perfect time for a
family meal out. From Monday 7th April to Thursday 24th April 2025, children can enjoy a free
Piccolo meal when dining in. This eat free offer is available all day, every day, with the purchase
of an adult main meal.

Days Out
Vue and Cineworld tickets

Wowcher offers amazing cinema deals, with two Cineworld tickets for just £12 (62% off) and
Vue tickets from £9.50 for two, £22 for five, or £40 for ten. Enjoy the latest family films
like Dogman and Snow White at a fraction of the price. Book Cineworld tickets and Vue
tickets



https://rstyle.me/+rmEIehuIRrG3K1-wkonJJA
https://rstyle.me/+BvjKIErgHRCtlSXVOSAG2g

LEGO Creativity workshops
For just £5 per child, The LEGO Store is offering a Creativity Workshop: Celebrate Friendship,

where children aged 6-12 can build and decorate a trophy for a loved one. Spaces are limited,

so booking ahead is recommended. Children must be accompanied by an adult. Book

Easter fun at Battersea Power Station

Battersea Power Station is offering plenty of affordable Easter fun, with activities under £10.
Children can enjoy chocolate decorating, games with Sharky & George, spring basket
decorating, and dreamcatcher crafting—perfect for a creative day out. Book the events

Fun at John Lewis
Your local John Lewis is hosting fun and free Easter activities, including an Easter Decoration

Crafting Event and a Sylvanian Families Treasure Hunt, plus more. Check out their
for all the details.

Sorted! The Postal Play Space
Sorted! The Postal Play Space at The Postal Museum in London is great fun for children. £4.50
per ticket for ages 8 and under (under 6 months go free). Explore an immersive minitown with

streets, buildings, trolleys, pulleys, slides, and chutes—everything to keep little ones entertained.
Book

McDonald’s Fun Football
McDonald’s Fun Football is back for Spring 2025, bigger and better than everl With new

coaches, exciting venues, and plenty of fun, it's the perfect way to get active and make lasting

memories. Don’t miss out—book a free session

Easter Family Festival at The Natural History Museum

Head to the Natural History Museum in South Kensington for a range of activities celebrating the
natural world and the beauty of spring. Enjoy fun, free events for the whole family from Saturday,
5th April to Sunday, 23rd April. More info
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https://lego-traffordcentre.appointedd.com/booking-widget/67d2e737438789c36d1d5a6a
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/battersea-power-station-18130540563
https://experiences.johnlewis.com/home/john-lewis
https://experiences.johnlewis.com/home/john-lewis
https://www.postalmuseum.org/event/sorted-the-postal-play-space/
https://mcdonaldsfunfootball.co.uk/FunFootball
https://www.nhm.ac.uk/events/family-activities.html

Sporting News

Well done to everyone who has taken part in sports competitions this month. It's been hugely
successful with two bronze medals in the London Youth Games (sportshall athletics and new age
kurling) and a gold in district boys football.




Nursery

The nursery key question is ‘The World around me’. This has been an exciting topic as the children have
enjoyed many theme days including ‘Science Day’, ‘World Book Day’, ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar
Day’, ‘Saint Patrick’s Day’ and ‘Red Nose Day’. The children have enjoyed story theme days too, which
consisted of ‘Peace at Last’, ‘Dear Zoo’, Oliver’'s Garden’, ‘Topsy and Tim Sport’s Day’, ‘Oliver’s Fruit
and Salad’ and ‘Paddington Bear’. The children learnt about their homes, pets, how to keep fit and
healthy, nursery life and being a member of their own family. We were very lucky to have the fire
officers and their fire engine visit us. The children learnt about the role of the fire officer and the
protective clothing they need to wear in an emergency. They loved trying on the fire helmet and holding
the fire hose as they sprayed the water!

The nursery team would like to wish you a lovely Easter. We hope you all have a good restful holiday.
We look forward to seeing you all in the summer term.




Reception

As Term 2 comes to a close, we can hardly believe how quickly the
time has flown. It has been an action-packed and memorable half
term, filled with fun and adventure for our Reception classes. One
of the highlights was our first-ever Reception trip, a train journey to
Uxbridge. This exciting trip was designed to support our learning on

the topic, How Can We Look After the World Around Us2 The
children were exceptionally well-behaved, and we couldn’t be

prouder of them.

We were also thrilled to have our Year 6 students join
us as buddies for the day. Their support was
invaluable, helping the younger children navigate the
trip with confidence and joy.

As we approach the Easter holiday, the excitement has
continued with our participation in Proms in the
Playground, followed by the Easter Fair. The festivities

were a wonderful way to end the term on a high note,
and we look
| forward to the
' final term with
[ our Reception

classes.
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Wishing all families a safe and happy holiday! We can’t wait

to welcome the children back for the final term of the year.




Year 1
Another busy and exciting half term Year 1 have had! fi
We've finished our leaflets about dogs, showcasing all the amazing facts that we have learnt.

As part of Science week, the children showcased their home learning projects and participated in
various experiments and the brilliant bubble workshop.

The Ruislip Lido trips were a hit, with all the children eagerly practicing their skills at reading maps
and becoming impressive plant hunters! We have made some great maps and keys after our trip.
Thank you to all the volunteers.




Year 2

This half term has sped by and we cannot believe it is time for the Easter holidays already! This half
term has been jam-packed and our Year 2's were very happy to finish it off with some scooter
training! The children were taught how to conduct scooter safety checks, scooter etiquette and road
safety 3 We had lots of positive feedback from the children, who were more than happy to
demonstrate some of their new learned skills and checks. As we come into the Summer term we are
very excited to be planning for our Whipsnade Zoo trip alongside welcoming some visitors of the
chick variety J




Year 3

We have had an action-packed half term in year 3. We loved Science week when we completed two
investigations in class and learnt about the famous scientist Tu You You. The classes enjoyed the children

who brought in experiments from home, one of the main highlights of the week was taking part in the
bubble workshop!

Last week took part in a fantastic workshop led by Playground in Proms. We got to learn about and
appreciate classical music with dance and song. It was a wonderful experience for the children.




Year 4

It is hard to believe that we are already at the end of the Spring Term. It has been a very busy
term with lots of wonderful opportunities and experiences for the children to enhance their
curiosity.
We had an amazing Anglo-Saxon and Viking Day where the children took part in different
activities in order to answer our Key Question:

Who were the Anglo-Saxons and Vikings and why did they invade and settle in Britain?@
During this experience, the children enjoyed lots of different learning experiences, such as;

learning how to play an Anglo-Saxon game, taking part in an Anglo-Saxon quiz which focussed

on weapons, armour, home-life and food and many more. Here are some photos from our
wonderful day.

We celebrated Science Week by learning about Charles Kao who is known as the ‘father of fibre
optics’. We also discovered more about how animals are adapted to their environments and had
an amazing time in the Bubble workshop!

Well done to everyone who took part in the Science Week Competition and a huge
congratulations to our overall Year 4 winners: Ella (4KS), Harry (4CF) and Otis (4MB).




Here are some pictures from our investigative week:

During DT, we designed, made and evaluated Anglo-Saxon bread. We had a fantastic time
making our own individual rolls and the best part was when we were taste testers!

|

Wishing all our Lady Bankes families a lovely Easter, enjoy the break and we will see you in a
couple of weeks’ time.




Year 5

This term, we have been learning about a range of topics during Science Week. We learnt about
how antibodies work inside our blood to protect us from disease. We also completed an

experiment to investigate the rate at which different sugars dissolved. We enjoyed taking part in a
Bubbles Workshop tool!

We also enjoyed dressing up as our favourite book characters and reading with the Year 1
children as part of our World Book Day activities!
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